
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Storjohann’s  
News 

Week of October 31st  

Important 
News 

Email: storjohannrachel@pleasval.k12.ia.us 
Class Website: http://missstorjohann2ndgrade.weebly.com/ 

Homework This Week We Learned… 

Literacy: We are continuing to 
work through unit 2 of ELA. Our 
focus this week has been 
nonfiction text features. We will 
be starting our animal projects 
next week!! 
 
Math: Unit 3 is off to a great 
start! The students are learning 
strategies to help them solve 
subtraction problems.  
 
 
Spelling: This week’s spelling 
pattern was –y and –igh. Next 
week we will work on spelling and 
decoding words with vowel teams. 
 
Iowa Assessments: I am so proud 
of how the students have handled 
Iowa Assessments this year. This 
is a tricky task and they have 
handled it great. We are almost 
done and looking forward to great 
scores! 
 

Conferences: 

Thank you parents 
for attending parent-
teacher conferences. 
I enjoyed having the 
opportunity to share 
the great things your 
child is doing in the 
classroom. I am 
excited to show you 
their continued 
growth in the spring.  

Turkey Projects: 

Continue working on 
these over the 
weekend! Turkeys 
are due on Monday, 
November 7th! 

The students 
have started 
with their 
weekly 
homework. 
Nightly work 
should include: 
 
1. Studying 
spelling words.  
 
2. Twenty 
minutes of 
reading and 
completion of 
reading/homewo
rk log.  
 
3. Studying math 
facts.  
 
4. Math Home 
Links  
 
 
 

: Upcoming Dates 
 Iowa Assessments continue- 

Monday, November 7th  
 Turkey project due- Monday, 

November 7th  
 Family Activity Night- Friday, 

November 11th  

:Specials: 
 

Day 1- Music 
Day 2- PE 
Day 3- Art 
Day 4- PE 

 
Library- Fridays 
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